
Christchurch Hill and Flask Walk/Well Walk area 
Update December 2024 – changes coming soon

safetravelcamden.commonplace.is



In February/March 2024 we consulted on 
changes to the area around Christchurch 
Hill and Flask Walk/Well Walk, to create 
safer and healthier streets for everyone. 
This included a trial Healthy School Street 
(HSS) for Christ Church Primary School 
and other permanent Safe and Healthy 
Streets changes. Thank you to everyone 
who shared their views.

We have now decided to go ahead with 
our proposals outlined in the decision 
report. You can read the decision report, 
our feedback to the consultation 
responses, and how your comments have 
informed what we will be doing at 
safetravelcamden.commonplace.is

The HSS will be introduced as an 18 
month trial. Throughout the trial there 
will be a survey where you can give 
feedback. We will write to you later in 
2025 with an update of when the changes 
will be made and how to apply for an 
exemption to the HSS if eligible.

Statutory traffic orders, where required 
for new parts of the scheme proposed 
and how you can respond will be 
displayed on local streets and in the 
Camden New Journal. They will also be 
added to our website at: camden.gov.uk/
recently-advertised-proposals

If you'd like this information in another 
format like large print or another 
language contact us on 020 7974 4444 or 
safetravel@camden.gov.uk
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Making your streets safer and healthier




